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To the Delegation of OSH State University 

 

Dear Delegates, 

 

On behalf of the Institut Seni Indonesia (ISI) Bali, we would like to extend our sincere gratitude 

for your recent visit on 25th April 2025 and the valuable opportunity to engage in fruitful 

discussions regarding potential collaboration between OSH State University and ISI BALI. 

 

We deeply appreciate the information shared during your visit and the warm expression of interest 

in building a partnership with our institution. ISI BALI warmly welcomes the proposal for 

collaboration and is enthusiastic about the possibilities it presents for the mutual advancement of 

our academic and cultural missions. 

 

We look forward to further developing this promising relationship and hope that it can soon be 

formalized through a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU). We believe that such cooperation 

will be mutually beneficial and will significantly contribute to the growth and development of both 

our institutions. 

 

Once again, thank you for your visit and for considering ISI BALI as a potential partner. We are 

eager to continue this dialogue and take meaningful steps toward a successful and sustainable 

collaboration. 

 

 

 

With Warm Regards,  

On behalf of the Rector of ISI Bali 

 

 

 

 

Plt. Prof. Dr. I Komang Sudirga, S.Sn., M.Hum 

Vice Rector for Planning and Cooperation 
Cc: Rector of ISI Bali 
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